
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
LOCAL LAW 2024-1 

 
Rescinding Chapter 38, Traffic Violations Bureau 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of 
West Seneca on March 25, 2024, at 6:00 PM in the Court Room at the West Seneca Town Hall, 
1250 Union Road, West Seneca, New York to hear all interested parties and citizens for or against 
the adoption of Local Law No. 1 for the year 2024.  The proposed Local Law seeks to rescind the 
use of a Traffic Violation Bureau. 
 
Any resident of the Town of West Seneca is entitled to be heard upon said proposed adoption of 
Local Law No. 1 for the year 2024. Copies of the law/resolution will be available at the office of 
the Town Clerk for inspection by any person during regular business hours and are posted on the 
town’s website. 
 
Kate Newton, Town Clerk 
 


